Green Township School District
Box 14, Greendell, New Jersey 07839
www.greenhills.org
973-300-3800

Dr. Jennifer Cenatiempo Mrs. Karen Constantino Mr. Jon Paul Bollette

September 9, 2022

Dear Green Hills Families,

Happy Friday! It was a great week back at school to kick off the 2022-2023 school year.
The staff welcomed students into the classrooms with excitement and already there are
incredible things happening throughout our school.

Parents of children in grades 5-8 please be aware that fall sports sign ups are active. As
in past years Green Hills School is proud to cheer on our field hockey team! A new addition to
the athletics program for 2022 is our coed middle school soccer team! All student athletes need
to have a completed sports physical sent to our nurse’s office. Practices will be starting soon
with games slated to begin in just a few short weeks!

| want to thank everyone for your cooperation with our drop off and pick up procedures.
Students are entering the building promptly to start our school day. For parents in our drop off
line, please continue to be aware of the line of cars behind you. Students should exit cars
safely and in a manner that allows the flow of traffic to continue. Your patience and
understanding with our afternoon buses is also appreciated. We are working with First Student
daily to get students home in a timely manner. The shortage of drivers is out of our control, but
something that we will continue to navigate for the benefit of our students.

Finally, | want to highlight the achievements of our students already in this brief school
year. Students are demonstrating the Green Hills Core Values daily, showing respect and
kindness to their classmates and teachers. Classes in the elementary school have begun
earning Mustang Horseshoes to reinforce the behaviors that make our students special. The
positive behavior initiatives will begin next week with middle school students through the
Mustang Zone, a student-led club aimed to build a positive culture for our entire community.

The beginning of the year is always an exciting time! I'm looking forward to a wonderful
year for everyone involved with Green Hills School! If you ever have any questions or concerns
please reach out to me at any time. Have a great weekend!

Sincerely,

Jon Paul Bollette
Principal/Coordinator of Instruction
Green Hill School
jbollette@greenhills.org
973-300-3800 ext 526
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